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MAY 2017
Letter from the Principal

Dear Parents:


I send my warmest regards to you during this beautiful Spring Season.

As you know, our Middle States Re-Accreditation took place last week.  The Visiting Team was very pleased with Saint Joseph School and we received many commendations on our outstanding school.  Our official written report will be sent in about 4-6 weeks.  
So many people were responsible for making this event a great success.  First and 
foremost, I want to thank all of our teachers and staff members who worked so hard for over a year in preparation for the Middle States Visit.  I especially thank our Internal Coordinators – Ms. Morrison, Mrs. Deegan, Mrs. Ball and Mrs. Orellana.  
I thank all of our students; in particular, our Student Council members, National Junior Honor Society and Chorus for a job well done; our Music Director – Mrs. Rossana McLaughlin for her work with the Chorus at the Middle States Opening Presentation.

I, also, sincerely thank so many of our parents who helped in the school with cleaning, painting and planting flowers in the front garden.  In particular, Anissa Manocchio; Evelyn, Luis, Carla and Luis (Jr.) Rubio; Mylene and Duc Nguyen; Stacy Walsh; Mr. & Mrs. Lusky and Xavier; Juanita, Amanda and Christina Kelleher; Mrs. Rozier-Blackman and Tionna; Jennifer and Trinity Mock; Franklin Yagual and Priscilla Johnson.  Again, I thank you for your great work and love of Saint Joseph School.

Also, so many workers at the Reception Dinner; in particular, a thank you to Ann Rivera, Maria Pellechia, Angelina Marandola, Patricia Riccardi, Marie Creamer and many of our teachers.


A special thank you - to our Pastor Fr. Pagnotta - for his continued support to Saint Joseph School. 
I thank our Green Team members for cleaning up the church garden, in front of the school and the Peace Garden.  Everything looks beautiful.  I thank Mr. Andreou, Sr. Mary Anne Rattigan and Marie Rozier for their hard work and guidance.


Our Home School Association meeting will be on Monday, May 22nd at 7:00 PM (Note Change of Date) in Church Hall.  

The Students Mini-Carnival will be on Tuesday, May 23rd and Wednesday, May 24th . (Note Change of Date) in Playground.
Important Dates:  

· Our Tricky Tray Fundraiser – Friday, May 12th at 7:00 PM – Church Hall.  Please purchase you tickets now.  A very Important Fundraiser for our School.  Remember all tickets purchased and donation given to Tricky Tray can go towards your Fundraising Fee obligation.  Please attend on Friday, May 12th and support your school.

· Spring Concert – Friday, May 19th at 7:15 PM at Dr. Lena Edwards Charter School (Formerly Saint Patrick School Theatre).  All Families are expected to attend.  This is always a great Event with our talented students.
· Pre-K4 Moving Up Ceremony – June 3rd at 10:30 AM in Church Hall.

· Kindergarten Graduation – June 3rd at 2:00 PM in Church Hall.

· Pre-K3 End of Year Celebration – June 5th at 10:00 AM – Outdoor Café  (If rain, it will be held in the Magnolia Building)

· Grade 8 Mass – June 9th at 10:30 AM
· Grade 8 Graduation – June 9th at 7:30 PM

The last day of school for Grades 1-7 will be on Friday, June 16th.  During the week of June 12th, dismissal will be at 12:00/Noon - each day.


Please mark your calendars with these important dates.


Progress Reports will be given to Grade 1-8 Students on this Friday, May 12th.

If you still have NOT registered for the 2017-2018 School Year, please come and register on this Wednesday, May 10th from 2:30-3:30 PM.  It is urgent that you register your child/children on Wednesday, May 10th if your child is returning in September to Saint Joseph School.
As always, I thank you for your continued support.







God Bless you,







Mr. John Richards







Principal



